
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

LOUIS LATZER  

MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

Please take notice that the regular meeting of the Louis Latzer Memorial Public 

Library Board of Trustees scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 2020, at 5:00 PM, has 

been cancelled.  The meeting will be rescheduled and posted in accordance with the 

Illinois Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120/2.02). 


